
 
 

 

 

  
Notices for use in Parish Newsletters/Noticeboards/Parish Websites & Social Media 

Accounts 

 
 

Remembering Brother Roger, Taizé Evening Prayer:  Join us to celebrate the 14th 
anniversary of the death of Brother Roger with a contemplative chanted Taizé Evening 
Prayer which will take place in St Paul’s Church, Arran Quay, Dublin 7, this Friday 
16th August, starting at 7.30pm.  It's hosted by members of the St Kevin’s group. All are 
welcome. St Paul’s is close to the Smithfield LUAS stop and there’s free parking available in 
the Smithfield area after 7.00pm.   

 

First anniversary of the World Meeting of Families in Dublin:  The parish of the Immaculate 
Conception and St Killian's Clondalkin would like to invite everyone to join the celebration of 
its first anniversary of the World Meeting of Families on Sunday, 25th of August we start 
with the Eucharist at 12.00noon in the Village Church followed by a family picnic in the 
garden of the presentation sisters. Just bring a packed lunch and a picnic blanket.  For 
further information please check out the Facebook page Combined Catholic Parishes of 
Clondalkin or contact Christina Malone by email: christina.malone@dublindiocese.ie  
 

Annual National Grandparents Pilgrimage:  The Catholic Grandparents Association Annual 
National Grandparents Pilgrimage will be held on September 8 in Knock Shrine at 2.30pm. 
Everybody welcome to honour & thank Grandparents alive & dead for all they have done for 
us down through the ages. Chief Celebrant on the day will be Bishop Kevin Doran, Bishop of 
Elphin -  also in attendance are Combined Choirs of Knock Parish - Dana sings 'Our Lady of 
Knock'.  All welcome. 

 
Family Inspirational Publications: The Council for Marriage and the Family introduce two 
new Family Inspirational Publications.  The renewed ‘Family Prayer Book’ and inspirational 
phrases from Pope Francis’, The Joy of Love – On Love in the Family, in ‘The Family is Good 
News’, from the Council for Marriage and the Family of the Irish Episcopal Conference, ideal 
as personal gifts or as a gift from your Parish for engaged and newly married couples and 
families are available from Veritas (see attachments).  For information contact: Fr Peter 
Murphy by email: peter.murphy@iecon.ie or Tel: 01 – 5053107 
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Volunteers: St Vincent De Paul urgently need volunteers in the areas of Dublin, Wicklow and 
Kildare to work in assistance with individuals and families for just once a week.   This will be 
for about 3 hours, day or night, (whatever suits you best).  Full training and support 
provided - for more information Tel: 01 8198405 or  www.SVP.ie / volunteer@svp.ie 
 

 
Golf Classic:   To help repair the roof of Ballybrack church (Sts. Alphonsus and Columba) 
Ballybrack-Killiney parish will host a Golf Classic on Thursday 12th September in Woodbrook, 
Shanganagh, a stunning golf course in the garden of Ireland.  Teams of four to cost €600, 
€150 each. Great prizes and gala dinner in the evening. If you are interested in playing, or 
just coming to the dinner, please contact Fr Tom Dalzell or the Ballybrack-Killiney parish 
office at 01 2822657 or ballybrack.killiney@gmail.com 
 

 
Lough Derg News:  One Day Retreats resume again on Saturday 17th August and continue on 
specific days until Sunday 29th September.   
For bookings or further information telephone Maureen or Lorraine on 071 9851518 (from 
NI 00353 71 9861518) or  Email: info@loughderg.org   www.loughderg.org 
 
 
 

Parish Cells National Seminar  The Parish Cells National Seminar will be hosted in Leixlip 
Parish in Co. Kildare on Saturday 12th and Sunday 13th October. The theme is “The Good 
News Story” – “Sing to the Lord a new Song” Psalm 96. The keynote speaker will be Bishop 
Fintan Monahan, Bishop of Killaloe. For further info. contact Bridie Clancy, 086/3807917 or 
Dan Kelly 083 1290657 or Email  leixlipparishcells@gmail.com  see also: 
www.leixlipparishcells.com  
 
 

Age Action Computer Courses Age Action  are running a number of one to one computer 
Training Courses for Over 55’s.  If you are frustrated by your lack of computer skills? Or feel 
that the digital age has passed you by?  You will come away knowing how to search the 
Internet, send & receive emails, shop and book flights. Train on your own device or use 
computers available at some venues.  Age Action runs beginner courses in Computers, iPads 
and Tablets for older people who have little or no experience.  Courses run once a week for 
5 or 6 weeks - Classes are held in venues throughout Dublin and are Free.  For more 
information about the course or if you would like to become a volunteer phone  (01) 475 
6989. 
 
 

Dublin/Kildare Fatima Pilgrimage:   Come along for 7 nights ex Dublin for Feast Miracle of 
the Sun in Fatima (last remaining seats) 10th October.  Mass in Santarem where the bleeding 
host took place and Prayers, Mass and Hungarian Stations of the Cross in Fatima. Also two 
trips to the seaside and Tour of Lisbon Contact James Treacy 086-0572216 
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Religious Education and Adult Faith Courses 
 

 

Faith for Life is an adult faith course designed to help you to discover new ways to live out 
your faith in the reality of today’s world, within relationships, family, home, workplaces and 
the events of daily life. It aims to help you to be more active, open, faithful, confident, 
trusting and willing to work for change. The course is experienced as a journey of four 
‘Movements’ inviting you to explore the call you received in Baptism. The process for each 
weekend includes teaching, personal and group reflection, prayer and liturgy. Participants 
are required to attend all four weekends. This course has taken place in Dublin Diocese for 
the past six years and is designed and delivered, through a partnership agreement between 
the Archdioceses of Dublin and the Archdiocese of Liverpool. 
The course will take place again this year starting in October or require more information 
please email: rlavelle@dublindiocese.ie or evangelisation@dublindiocese.ie 
 
 

Pathways: Exploring Faith as an Adult: Pathways is a two-year, one evening a week, Adult 
Faith Development course on Thursday evenings in Holy Cross College, Clonliffe Road.  Late 
September to May (7.00– 9.30pm). Application now open for September 2019.  Contact: 
Pathways Director, Eileen Houlahan at 01 8087594 or pathways@dublindiocese.ie or 
www.evangelisation.ie  Early application advised. 
 
  

Courses in Pastoral Liturgy and Ministry: The National Centre for Liturgy, St Patrick’s 
College, Maynooth offers four Modules in the first semester of the academic year 2019-
20.  What is Liturgy? The Church’s Year; Christian Initiation: Order of the Christian Initiation 
of Adults; Scripture and Liturgy – Ministers, Proclamation, Books.  These modules will 
provide training for those who may be called upon to undertake roles of leadership in 
parishes, cluster of parishes and deaneries. Lectures will be held on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays, morning and afternoon, beginning at 10.00am and ending at 4.00pm. For 
more information:  Tel: 01 7083478 / Email: liturgy@spcm.ie  
Or visit: www.liturgy-ireland.ie 

 
 

Study Theology in DCU:  Do you wish to study Theology in the Dublin area?  Have you 
always wanted to pursue an MA in Theology, but have not had the time? We have a flexible 
part-time programme and full-time also, offered on Thursdays only.  There is still time to 
apply for this coming academic year, which begins in late September.  The application 
materials are to be submitted initially online.  Full-time (one year) has a code of DC693  and 
the  Part-time (two years) has a code of DC694.  Please contact Dr. Joseph Rivera by 

email:  joseph.rivera@dcu.ie for more information  visit: http://www.pac.ie/main.php?inst=dc&ln=e 
 

 
 

VACANCIES 
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For more information and a full Job out-line visit:  https://www.dublindiocese.ie/job-
vacancies/ 

 
 
 

BOOKKEEPER – MARLEY GRANGE  
 
(Please note the closing date has been extended until this Friday 16th August at 5.00pm). 
 
Marley Grange Parish is currently recruiting a Bookkeeper. This role is offered initially on a 
one year fixed term / part-time basis, Monday – Wednesday for 12 hours per week (9.00am 
– 1.00pm).   
  
Applications attaching an up-to-date Curriculum Vitae and Cover Letter should be made to 
Ms. Judith Maxwell, Diocesan HR Manager. 
Please email: judith.maxwell@dublindiocese.ie 
The closing date for completed applications is no later than  5.00pm on Friday 
16th  August. 
 
 
**********************************************************************************
************************************************************************ 
 

CHAPLAIN – WILLOW PARK JUNIOR SCHOOL  
 
Willow Park Junior School Junior School are looking to fill the position of a Lay Chaplain, 
with possibility of some RE classes specifically for the Sacramental classes in Second and 
Sixth Form.  The successful candidates will hold a recognised qualification or its equivalent in 
School Chaplaincy. The successful candidate will support and actively develop the Spiritans 
ethos across all areas of Willow Park Junior School.  A willingness to contribute to the extra-
curricular programme is welcome.  
 
Closing date August 19th 4.00pm - Postal applications ONLY please. 
Interviews August 22nd – (Shortlisting may apply) 
To: Willow Park Junior School Rock Road, Booterstown, County Dublin 
Phone: (01) 288-1651 / Email: admin@willowparkschool.ie 
 
 
**********************************************************************************
************************************************************************ 
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TEEN FAITH OUTREACH WORKER – DUBLIN DIOCESE 
  
Dublin Diocese are looking to fill the position of a Teen Faith Outreach Worker for a fixed 
term of two years.  
 
We are looking for an enthusiastic and imaginative individual to join the Youth 
Evangelisation Team.  The purpose of this role is enable parishes to reach out to teenagers 
to introduce or develop their relationship with God and the parish community. 
 
The successful candidates will work as part of a team supporting parishes to engage teens in 
parish life in a way that is relevant to them. The Teen Faith Outreach Workers will create 
and animate local youth events and develop the recruitment of local leaders in conjunction 
with the local parish leadership teams. 
  
 If you think this role is for you, submit your application by emailing your C.V. and Covering 
Letter to: Ashling.keane@dublindiocese.ie by 5.00pm on Friday 16th  August. 
  
  
 *********************************************************************************
************************************************************************* 

  
  
  
 

LEGAL NOTICE:  
 
This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom 
they are addressed. If you have received this email in error, please notify the originator of the message. This message contains 
confidential information and is intended only for the individual named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not 
disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender immediately by email if you have received this email by 
mistake and delete this email from your system. If you are not the intended recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, 
distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. Any views expressed in this 
message are those of the individual sender, except where the sender specifies and with authority, states them to be the views 
of the Archdiocese of Dublin. Drumcondra Road Lower, Dublin 9, Ireland. Telephone: 01 8379253 
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